
 
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT AND CONTINUANCE 

 
 
 PLEASE BE ADVISED that the regular Commission meeting of Public Utility District No. 2 of 
Grant County, Washington, which convened on February 11, 2025 at Grant PUD’s Main 
Headquarters Building, 30 C Street SW, Ephrata, Washington and via Microsoft Teams was 
adjourned at 1:52 p.m. on said date to reconvene the following date, time and location: 
 
 
 

Tuesday, February 18, 2025 
Grant PUD’s Main Headquarters Building 

30 C Street SW 
Ephrata, Washington  

at 8:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
for the purpose of having a working day and any other business that may come before the 

Commission. 
 
 

 
THIS NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT AND CONTINUANCE has been posted this date 

pursuant to a motion of adjournment duly adopted by the Commission of Public Utility District 
No. 2 of Grant County, Washington at its regular meeting on the 11th day of February, 2025.           

 
 DATED this 11th day of February, 2025. 
 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 2 
OF GRANT COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 
 
                    /s/   
Terry Pyle, President 
Board of Commissioners 
 
 
 


